
CORPORATE AND BUSINESS FACILITIES 

Our upstairs lounge and bar is an ideal meeting space for  holding  con-

ferences  seminars  and training courses. With full  WIFI   Audio and 

Visual facilities  and Catering services  why  not see how this Club can 

provide an ideal venue for your business  or community group. 

Contact  the Club Secretary for details. 

Saturday  1st October  THE BIG 80’S DISCO  

Saturday 8th October PRIVATE FUNCTION UPSTAIRS ONLY 

Thursday 13th October CLUB 45 DISCO OPEN TO ALL 

Tuesday  18th October CLUB SKITTLES NIGHT  

Thursday 27th October CLUB 45 DISCO OPEN TO ALL 

Saturday  29th October  HALLOWEEN SPECIAL NIGHT Upstairs  £4/£6 

EVERY WEDNESDAY 

IS 

CLUB 55 NIGHT 
Looking to make new 

friends?  Come along to Club 

55 every  Wednesday Even-

ing in the upstairs lounge 

from 7.30 pm.  New faces are 

always welcome. Just come 

in and say hello and  enjoy 

the wide range of social 

events they stage, or call  

Barbara on     

02392  824942 
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SOCIAL EVENTS   REGULAR FEATURES  AND ASSOCIATED CLUBS PRIVATE PARTIES, BUSINESS FACILITIES AND COMMUNITY EVENTS 

COMMUNITY  CLUBS AND CHARITIES 

We offer the hire of our club’s  upstairs lounge FREE OF CHARGE to any  

local non profit making organisation  wishing to hold an event to raise 

funds. Our upstairs lounge can hold up to 100 people and we can pro-

vide  a complete range of entertainment such as:- 

* Race Nights   *Fun Casino Nights  *Disco * Skittle Nights 

With the option of full catering facilities, you can create the  special 

event that suits you and your supporters.  

A great way to raise funds  for  your  favourite group, club or charity.  

Contact The Club Secretary for details. 

BCS Training  Courses 

 Q A Hospital 

Eastleigh Technical College 

STIYA  Systems 

Allied Healthcare 

CLUB 45 SINGLES DISCO  CLUB 

A club within a club, the Club 45 is a social gathering for 

45’s and up who enjoy  great music and dancing but who 

may be put off by  clubs catering for younger people.       

Fun and safe is the  key to our success and  this club is rap-

idly being recognised as THE VENUE of choice in Ports-

mouth for over 45’s who still want a great night out. Open 

to all  (small membership fee on first visit) (see above pro-

gramme for details). Smart casual dress is required at all 

times. 

PRIVATE PARTIES AND FUNCTIONS 

This is a great venue to hold that special family occasion 

Birthdays   Anniversaries   Receptions   Christenings 

With a capacity of over 100,  full catering facilities and our own in house 

disco, if required, this  is  truly the all inclusive venue. 

PLEASE BOOK WELL IN ADVANCE             WE ARE VERY POPULAR SOME OF OUR  

REGULAR  BUSINESS  USERS 

THE FUNCTION LOUNGE 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

11TH DECEMBER 

DEPOSITS £5.00  NOW     

PAYABLE TO SHEILA . 

EXTRA CHRISTMAS 

LUNCH 

18TH DECEMBER 

PLEASE BOOK NOW 

PRIVATE  HIRE 

Following the Club’s 

refurbishment we shall 

be taking bookings 

again for events  to be 

held from March 3rd 

2017.  

Contact Sheila for  de-

tails on hire costs and 

our extensive range of 

catering    entertain-

ment and decorating 

options. 

Please book early  to 

avoid disappointment as 

the new look club will 

be in great demand. 

   SKITTLES NIGHTS 

Now TUESDAYS 

18th October  

15th November 

13th December 

£3.00 to  play. 

Ploughman’s  To Order 

£4.00  To be booked and 

paid for separately with 

Sheila 

EVERY THURSDAY  

IS 

CURRY NIGHT 

 

From 6.30 pm every Thursday we 

offer a home made curry with a 

pint or a glass of wine for just  

£5.50.( Available while stocks last 

so come in early!) 

PORTSMOUTH CONSERVATIVE CLUB REALLY  DOES HAS SOMETHING 

FOR EVERYONE!  TAKE A LOOK AT ALL THE EXCITING LIVE ACTS, DIS-

COS, AND SOCIAL EVENTS STAGED HERE.  PLUS FOR OUR MEMBERS 

WE HAVE TWO TOP CLASS SNOOKER TABLES AND POOL TABLE. 

       

 

 

  

WHY NOT COME TO OUR MONTHLY          

SKITTLE AND SUPPER NIGHTS OR HIRE OUR 

FACILITIES FOR A SKITTLES FAMILY EVENT  

WITH A DIFFERENCE. (See full sized skittle 

alley. Available for hire. ) 
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QUIZ NIGHTS 

EVERY SATURDAY  

8.30   

ALL WELCOME 

 IN TEAMS 

£5.00 ENTRY PER TEAM 

CASH PRIZES 

 

 

 

 

YES IT IS THAT TIME 
AGAIN!! 

THE BIG 

CHRISTMAS 
DRAW 

 

TICKETS NOW ON SALE 

JUST £1.00 A GO. 

 

LAST YEAR WE HAD 

£2000 OF PRIZES SO 

GET YOUR TICKETS 
NOW. 

DANCE CLASSES 

Our upstairs lounge is ideal 

for dance classes and we 

are looking for someone 

who currently holds classes 

or wishes to start such a  

scheme.  If anyone knows 

of such a person please 

contact the Secretary. 

ABBA TRIBUTE 
26TH  

NOVEMBER  

Mama mia here we 
go again!! 

Take a chance on 
this great night 

You Dancing 
Queens! 

 

 

 

Portsmouth Conservative 
Club 

“The best entertainment 
venue in town” 

 

Tickets from 7.30 pm 

29th October 

WHERE IN THE WORLD? 

If you know where this is then 

email your answer to 

  jpsconclub@gmail.com      

A £20 bar voucher will be 

won by the first winning 

entry drawn  on the 20th 

October 2016. 

ENTERTAINMENT    DISCO    LIVE MUSIC     SOCIAL NIGHTS 

 

 

 

HALLOWEEN  

SPECIAL  WITH 

“TINA TURNER” 
Tribute Act 

29TH  OCTOBER 

Fancy dress prizes 

Tickets  £4/£6 

Portsmouth Conservative Club 

“SIMPLY THE BEST”             

ENTERTAINMENT VENUE IN 

TOWN 

 

SUNDAY LUNCH 

DATES 

16th  October 

20th November 

From £6.99 

Pre Book with 

Sheila 

 



 The funeral for long standing 

member DAVE BROOKES was 

held on Tuesday the 27th           

September 2016.  Over 100 

people attended his service 

which was followed  by a     

reception here at the Club . All 

his family and his many friends 

from the Club gathered to   

celebrate  Dave’s life and    

enjoyed a buffet provided by 

Club Steward Sheila. 

LICENSING NOTES 
Members are reminded that  
under Club Rule 14, all users of 
the Club should present their 
proof of membership or guest 
receipt to any authorised    
person if requested. During the 
course of a recent inspection 
by the City Council we were 
informed  that some clubs are 
allowing non members to use 
club facilities . This club was 
asked to carry out regular in-
spections, which we have. We 
would ask members to  ensure 
that they carry their member-
ship cards/door cards with 
them as we anticipate this  
being a continuing issue with 
the licensing department. 
Please also ensure that your 
guests receive a    signing in 
receipt at all times as the club 
will be fined if unauthorised 
persons use the facilities.  
Apart from the legal position, 
the committee would be rightly 
criticised if it allowed the club 
to be used by anyone who was 
not a      member, or who had 
not  paid a  guest charge.  This 
would  undermine the value of     
membership for those who 
have paid.  
The committee are sure that all 
members would agree with 
this. 

What’s Here 

At   “ No 11” 

 Over 45’s Discos 

 Snooker Tables 

 Live Shows 

 Sunday Lunch 

 Bingo (Fridays) 

 Skittles/Quizzes 

 Sunday Social 

Night BINGO 

 Pool Table 

 Regular Coach 

Trips & Outings 

 Curry Nights 

CLUB INFORMATION 

            The Club Committee 

Your  Club is managed by an Executive Committee 

made up of members who are answerable to the club 

members. The Committee meets at least once a 

month and all members may make any representation 

to the committee by addressing this to the Club Secre-

tary, in writing no later than seven days before each 

meeting. A member may of course raise a matter with,  

or make suggestions, to any Committee Member at 

any time but please show  courtesy and discretion if 

discussing confidential club business in the club. 

Committee and Officers 

2016/2017 

Chair– Mrs Carol Rymes 

Vice Chair- Mr Mick Warner 

Treasurer- Mrs Allison Turner 

Mr John Croxall 

(Entertainment) 

Mr Dave Mulvoy  

Ms Chrissie Kearns 

Mr Gary Clark  

Mr Phil Smithers 

 

The Club Secretary 

Mr Jeffrey Spong 

11,SPUR ROAD 

PORTSMOUTH  PO6 3DY 

02392 642112 

Jpsconclub@gmail.com 

CLUB STEWARD 

Sheila Croxall 

ASSISTANT STEWARD 

Gill Talbot 

COMMITTEE MEETINGS 

THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

MEET ON THE SECOND TUESDAY 

OF EVERY MONTH AND ALL  

MEMBERS ARE INVITED TO     

SUBMIT IDEAS,       SUGGESTIONS 

OR EVEN  COMPLAINTS!   BUT 

PLEASE INFORM THE CLUB SECRE-

TARY IN WRITING AT LEAST SEVEN 

DAYS PRIOR TO EACH SCHEDULED 

MEETING.  PLEASE REMEMBER 

THIS IS YOUR CLUB, SO IF YOU 

HAVE SOMETHING TO SAY ……… 

……….Come and tell us 

LICENCES, PERMITS AND OPENIING HOURS 

The Club holds a Club Premises Certificate issued by Ports-

mouth City Council  10/02451/LACPC.  

The club also holds a Club Gaming Permit  

12/03888/GACGP 

Which allows the club to offer higher value poker and other 

games as defined. 

Both permits are on display at all times.  

Maximum opening time to 1.00 am is permitted by the Prem-

ises Certificate  but may be reduced by the Committee. 

MEMBERS ARE ASKED TO RESPECT OUR NEIGHBOURS 

WHEN LEAVING THE CLUB LATE AT NIGHT 

The cost of this monthly newsletter is kindly anonymously supported by  a Club Member and produced by the  

Executive Committee so as to keep club members fully informed and entertained.  Printed by Noneedtogoss Publications. 
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HOW TO JOIN THE CLUB 

To become a member you must complete an application form 

and be sponsored by an existing member. If you are new to 

the area or do not know a member then please call in, sign in 

as a guest and take a look around. The staff will introduce you 

to members who may then wish to propose you. Applications 

must be made on the form and the application fee paid. Pro-

cessing will take at least 7 days and you will be asked to attend 

an informal interview  before your membership is ratified. 

There is no joining fee and annual membership will cost no 

more than £24. Please ensure that you read the Club Rules 

before applying for membership. 
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CLUB TO REDUCE PRICES!   

This club’s policy in respect of prices is that 

we are constantly seeking competitive     

suppliers and always pass on the benefit to 

our members. It has also been our aim to re-

establish the position, which used  to exist, 

whereby members of a club enjoyed better 

value than the public house customers.  

This has been difficult in recent years be-

cause of the Club’s own financial position 

and the very cheap prices being offered by 

the national pub operators. 

Following the recent refinancing proposals; 

our ambitious plans for the future  and, as a 

result of the  improvement in the Club’s 

profits in the past two years , progress can 

now be made towards that objective.  

 Because major suppliers want to be associ-

ated with the only Conservative Club In 

Portsmouth, we have negotiated very good 

terms with  them and these benefits will be 

passed on in full to our members during  

October.  Some of the reductions will be  

radical, so look out for these soon ! 

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP SUBSCRIPTIONS REDUCED 

In view of the restriction  on some facilities in January and February during the building works, the  committee have 

decided that for 2017 ONLY the annual subscription for full  annual  members will be reduced by £3 . The reduced 

2017 annual charge of  £21.00 falls due on the   1st January 2017 as does the £2 party subscription payable by 

Life Members. (Obviously because  the Club receives nothing  from this we cannot reduce this payment). 

 SERVING ALL THE CITY OF PORTSMOUTH (Est 1978) 

A NEW LOOK FOR A NEW ERA ! 

Your professional club staff are seen here with their 

new designer Club Evening Wear with  the new  club 

name embroidered in blue  on the white blouses.   

No jeans and tee shirts behind this club’s bar ! 

Gill (left)  Sheila (c)  Paula (right) 

RE FURBISHMENT 

The planned refurbishment of the 

ground floor  is scheduled to start 

on Monday  9th January 2017. 

We will work with the contractors 

to ensure that the upper bar       

remains open with alternative   

access being provided as work   

allows. 

Should there be any restrictions to 

services we shall maintain a notice 

board outside the front of the  

building and all  details will be  

posted on the club website.     

Members are asked to call the club 

at any time for updates. 

Naturally, work of this scale will be 

inconvenient but members will be 

aware of the long term benefits for 

the club.  The ground floor will   

reopen on Friday  3rd March. 2017. 


